
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 
The Purdue Fort Wayne Actuarial Club and the Department of 
Mathematical Sciences invites all local actuaries to join PFW’s 
actuarial students for a free picnic lunch.  Hamburgers and veggie 
burgers, hot dogs, sides, dessert and drinks will be provided.   

Friday, September 6th, 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

Keith Busse Alumni Center 
1528 E California Rd. 

 
 We hope to see you at this fun opportunity to connect and  

with members of the actuarial community! 
 

RSVP to mcfarlas@pfw.edu by 
Tuesday, September 2nd 
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